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January 31,1985
3F0185-22

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
NUREG-0737, item II.F.1.6
Containment Hydrogen Monitor

Dear Sir:

Pursuant to your request in the October 1,1984 letter, Florida Power Corporation
commits to install a modification to allow more frequent testing of the Hydrogen
Monitoring System. This modification will be installed by December 31,1985.

Sincerely,

- .[
t

G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management
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